
 

 

February News from the Director 

 

• February brings extra love as we celebrate Valentine’s Day!  

• Chapel time will remind us of God’s love for us. 

 

• Remember that we go outside every day (weather permitting) so send your 

child with mittens, a coat with a hood or a hat and comfy, cozy clothing. 

 

  

• 2.17 -No School in honor of President’s Day 

 

• 2.21- Non-refundable Tuition for the 2025-26 school year is due  

 

 

• 2.27- Our February Dine and Donate is at Iron Hill in Maple Shade.  More 

details will be posted online and sent home with your child.  

 

• 3.6- Save the date- Our Family Night is March 6th.  More details will be sent 

home in early February.   

 

Have a lovely February! Reach out with any questions, 

~amy 


